October 22, 1964

Mr. Gregor Piatigorsky Piatigorsky Foundation 400 South Bundy Drive Los Angeles 49, California

Dear Mrs. Platigorsky:

Since February, 1964, your foundation has provided us with weekly instruction in chess fundamentals. You have also given us approximately two dozen chess sets so that we could carry on a program for our chess club.

We feel that our students have benefited greatly from this service, and we do wish to continue with the weekly program. Our students report that the weekly instruction has provided them with an intellectually stimulating activity.

We hope that you can continue to offer us these fine services which we believe are of educational value.

Sincerely,

William E. Zazueta Principal

WEZ:as